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Monthly Newsletter

Dear Parents,
This is our 22nd year in business. We appreciate your trust in our teachers and business. We have been running like a family and are very proud of it. We are so successful due to word of mouth, so if your child enjoys coming to A+, please leave us a review on our website. Lastly, we are big on having open communication with parents, so that we are on the same page. Please feel free to contact us at any time with any questions or concerns.

Naptime Blankets and Bedding- Please remember to bring a blanket daily for your child at naptime. Having a blanket helps your child sleep better. Acceptable beddings are Fleece Blankets, Cotton Blanket, Roll out Mats with Small Pillow attached, Small Pillows (Not Large Pillows), or Small Sleeping Bag. Lately, parents have forgotten to bring blankets. Please note that A+ Does Not Provide Blankets for the children at Naptime for sanitary reasons; Parents are required to bring their child’s blanket for naptime daily. Please take home on Friday.

Thank you: This summer, we are very grateful to have Ms. Kyeshia who is a wonderful child specialist that has helped us upgrade our teaching. The recent activities and ClassDojo posts have been from her helping our teachers improve the learning process for the children to be more engaged. We are TEACHERS, not BABYSITTERS!

School Age: We can’t believe the summer is already halfway over. School starts on August 10th and we have started to receive many inquiries. We need your confirmation to reserve a spot for your child/children. PLEASE INFORM US ASAP ON THE STATUS OF YOUR CHILD’S ENROLLMENT FOR THE FALL. 

~Ms. Sherry & Mrs. Meagan
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Students:
Turning 3- Kamryn & Emery
Turning 4- Savannah & Zenadya
Turning 6- Liza
Teacher’s Turning?
Ms. Sherry
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Tell your Friends, Family, & Co-Workers what A+ Prep School has to offer children. Tours are given daily; due to covid-19 ALL appointments must be scheduled. In return, we offer a SPECIAL Referral Fee to YOU after ONE Month of the New Student being enrolled with us:

$50   Preschool 
   $30   After-School
Tell your Friends & Family! Have them mention your name when they visit!!
Special Ends 9/30/2020
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Please help us to welcome all the new families that recently joined us at A+:
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WEEKLY THEMES
Week 1:  Creative Design
Week 2: Carnival Fun
Week 3: Xmas in July
Week 4:  Take Action -Movie Fun
Week 5: Wonders of the World











	

	
REMINDER:

Tuition will slightly increase STARTING September 1st for Preschool Program and School Age
 (2022-23 School Year)
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A+
PREP SCHOOL

Achieving Academic Excellence Begins Here
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